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I, Ana Lia Alcolea Tassia am a resident of Providence and | am in support of HB 5473. In my community
we are below in economic resources that people have to rely on and are paying higher taxes compared
to those making $625,000 and it unfair. Our paid taxes should be a reflection of more resources, clean

streets, police, education, health, and justice in every street of our community.

Ana Lia Alcolea Tassia

Sincerely,

Ana Lia Alcolea Tassia
1598 Westminster Street
Providence, Rl 02909

401-390-0076



